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that 5 cyl. Saito radial. I have 
since sold the motor but, have 
started ñpickingò away at the 
project again with plans to hang 
a gas burner on it.

I also just purchased some 
HEAVY METAL, no, not the music!, 
a Ziroli P-40 Warhawk, A fellow in 
Brampton had the kit cut by The Aero-
plane Works in NJ., the plans, the big 6 
3/4ò alum spinner, glass cowl, and get 

this, a full graphics pak for the þying tigers version of the aircraft!  
All NIB. This is just a beautiful kit, precision cut, all top quality 
wood.

The airplane is huge, 94ò span, 28-35lbs, so , I guess thatôs 
my next project.

Thursday, January 23rd.
Annual General Meeting

Presentation of the 2003 Budget
Election of new board of directors

Editorial

Happy new year everyone. We certainly got off to a good 
start at the Frost Fly. Many members turned out to enjoy the fun 
with chilli-con-carne provided by Tony Pittari and coffee, hot 
chocolate and donuts organized by Harold Jones.

At the last general meeting, your editor (me) þoated the 
idea of dropping Skywords since it didnôt elicit any response and 
I feared it was of no interest. There are times when itôs nice to 
be wrong! I am happy to say that many members have expressed 
their support and I have a number of contributions worthy of 
inclusion. Many thanks to you all.

Harold Jones saw my óproýleô in the on-line magazine 
ñModelFlightò and suggested that it would be a good idea to 
include proýles of BRCM members in this newsletter. Now, why 
didnôt I think of that? Anyway, the ýrst proýles appear herein and 
I hope to have at least one per month hereafter.

 For all of these unaccustomed riches, I am always looking 
for articles to publish in Skywords. Talk to me at 416-622-3705 
or by E-mail: Lawrence.Cragg@Sympatico.ca or S-mail to suite 
2010, 820 Burnhamthorpe Road, Toronto, M9C 4W2 

The Annual General Meeting

The January meeting is our Annual General Meeting 
and you are receiving ofýcial notice of this meeting with this 
mailing or reading of this newsletter. 

At this meeting, the ñoldò executive will present the budget 
for the year 2003. The executive will then offer a slate of candi-
dates who have agreed to serve on the board for year 2003. This is 
done to simplify the election process but in no way implies a done 
deal nor does it prevent nominations from the þoor for alterna-
tive candidates. However, if youôre going to nominate a member 
for a particular ofýce, please ensure that your nominee is willing 
to serve if elected. With nominations closed, the meeting will 
proceed with the election. Only those members who have paid 
their 2003 dues are eligible to take part

After the election, the meeting will be adjourned then 
reopened under the new executive and one of the ýrst orders of 
business will be approval of the budget (presented earlier) to 
effectively create a mandate for the new treasurer.

Annual Trophy Awards.

The Herb Stoneham award will be presented to the senior 
who has contributed substantially to the club.

The Cliff Moore award will be presented to the member 
who has best contributed to the club over the past year.

Mike Blockôs Work in Progress.

Mike Block sent some pictures of some of his current toys on the 
bench. He writes:

The hangar 9 Sukhoi ARF 
is a fairly quick build although I 
made a few mods. to the engine 
box to accommodate the ZDZ 
80

 Check out that BAZOOKA 
underneath to quiet the beast! 

Also,  notice the size of those 
elevators!

The other 2 pics are of a 
scratch built Ziroli Stearman 
77ò span that I started about 3 
years ago when I purchased 



Some faces from the 2003 Frost Fly




